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TORRANCE, Calif. (August 13, 2012) – Toyota Motor Sales U.S.A., Inc. announced today a partnership with
Medal of Honor recipient Sgt. Dakota Meyer and the U.S. Chamber of Commerce’s National Chamber
Foundation as part of an ongoing initiative to support returning troops and veterans making the transition from
military to civilian jobs.   Sgt. Meyer, the first living Marine in three decades to receive the Medal of Honor, will
be appearing at various Hiring Our Heroes job fairs around the country to meet with veterans and help them
understand the importance of personal branding and how to translate military skills to future employers.
 
Toyota, Hiring Our Heroes and Sgt. Meyer recognized an existing void in the veteran job market and the need
for skill translation tools to bridge the gap between military credentials and civilian job descriptions.    Working
in unison to develop personal branding collateral, today will mark the beginning of distribution of those
materials at 400 job fairs around the country.
 
Speaking at a job fair for veterans at Quantico Marine Base, Don Esmond, Senior Advisor, Toyota Motor Sales,
Inc. and former Marine, said “The U.S. is currently facing an unemployment rate for post 9-11 veterans of more
than 12%, which has the potential to increase as troops return home from overseas. We believe the Personal
Branding Initiative is an important step forward in addressing this challenge because it helps veterans translate
their military experience into marketable skills. Toyota is honored to be partnering with Sgt. Dakota Meyer and
Hiring Our Heroes and we pledge our full support to the program.”  
 
As a former Marine sniper, Sgt. Meyer has first-hand knowledge and experience of the challenges facing
military veterans as they try to acclimate and integrate into civilian life after their turn of duty.   Working closely
with Toyota and Hiring Our Heroes, he will be offering his unique insights to the tools being developed, as well
as speaking about the importance of personal branding.   Sgt. Meyer will be appearing at numerous job fairs
around the country to help spread awareness to the U.S. veteran community.
 
“I was a sniper in the U.S. Marine Corps, so I understand firsthand how hard translating a military skill to a
civilian skill can be.  Toyota understands the gap that exists when veterans apply to jobs and face specific
challenges in matching future employers job descriptions,” said Sgt. Dakota Meyer. “Our country has been
served by the people that make up the best employees – where qualities like loyalty, commitment and hard work
are not only required, but honored. Since my return from service, I’ve been very passionate about doing what I
can to help veterans. I believe this partnership with Toyota and the Hiring Our Heroes will take those efforts to
the next level. I’m excited to be involved and look forward to spreading the word to veterans across the
country.” 
 
Toyota’s partnership with Hiring Our Heroes will include prominent displays at job fairs around the country, as
well as the ongoing development and promotion of personal branding materials that have been collaboratively
developed.   Toyota will also have a seat on the Veterans Employment Advisory Council (VEAC) in the



Chairman’s Circle, the highest level that a brand can participate with the U.S. Chamber.


